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Spring Creek Golf Course presents annual report
(KMZA)--Representatives of Seneca’s Spring Creek Golf Course say the golf
course is doing very well.

The golf course representatives presented their annual report to the Seneca City
Council last week.

The group told the Council some major improvements have been made to the
course—including paving of the cart paths, which was funded through donations,
and the construction of a new pond on the west side of the course.

Council member Mike Stallbaumer asked the group to consider more signage
directing visitors to the course. Stallbaumer said that a group from St. Mary’s
who recently visited the city as part of the First Impressions Program mentioned
that they were not sure how to find the golf course. The golf course
representatives said they would look into the matter.

In other business, the Council approved a zoning change for property in
downtown Seneca to allow for the construction of self-storage units. Mark
Heinen requested that property located at Sth Street and the railroad tracks be
rezoned from a business district to light industrial. The city Planning
Commission recommended approval of the zoning change.

The Council approved an extension of the agreement with Heritage Realty, of
Seneca, for the marketing of the sale of lots at the old golf course for business and
residential purposes.

The American Legion riders presented permission to block off the section of Main
Street in front of the American Legion building, and for a temporary cereal malt
beverage license for Saturday, April 21st for their 10th anniversary Bike Show.
The Council approved the request.

And the American Legion requested permission to hold a BBQ competition at the
City Park during the Nemaha County Fair. The group wants to set up the BBQ
on Friday night and hold the competition on Saturday. The Council gave their
approval

Many Signals Communications



